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Public Service Announcement  
Road Closure in Lower Iqaluit 

September 24, 2020 – Iqaluit, Nunavut 

 
Residents are advised of construction work in Lower Iqaluit near the Cemetery on Nipisa Street, 
between house #120 and #121. The road closure will take place on Monday, September 28th 
until Monday, October 12th to allow for a replacement of the sewer line for houses 120, 121, 
279, and 281. 
 
Road signs will be in place to direct single lane traffic. Please see the attached map for details. 
 
The City apologizes for any inconvenience and thanks you for your understanding.  
 
 
For additional information during business hours, please contact: 
 
Sue Avery 
Public Works Clerk, City of Iqaluit 
S.Avery@iqaluit.ca 
867-979-5630 
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ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ , ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ , ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.iqaluit.ca 
Media releases are available in Inuktitut, English and French at www.iqaluit.ca  
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais et en français au www.iqaluit.ca 


